

Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Letter 1st March 2024

Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We can work well with a partner or in a group.

Dear Parent,

This week we have continued to think about Spring. The children enjoyed sharing photos of their Spring walks on Seesaw, this really helps to develop their communication skills as they tell their friends about their activities.

In Literacy, we have reinforced recognition of letters and have looked at different objects beginning with these letters. We focused on a, s, t, i, and p and we tried to spot objects starting with these letters in different pictures.

In Mathematics, the focus has been on the number ten and where this fits into the number line. The children have worked on counting skills and number formation, using numbers to ten.

Homework this week is related to initial sound work and is set on Seesaw.

Most children are now arriving at school 8.40am. Thank you for making sure your child is on time for school; it makes for a much more organised start to the day.

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day on Thursday next week. The children have been invited to dress up as a character from a book and we can't wait to see their costumes.

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team, Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

Dates for your diary:

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day Friday 8th March – FPTA uniform sale